
 

Caterpillars learning  

We’ve been so messy! Art week continued be-

cause we were having so much fun, splashing paint, 

moulding and shaping clay and making colourful collages. 

We’ve really enjoyed the sunny days, playing outside with 

the water wall and trying to pedal the new bikes and 

trikes. Some of the children have been visiting butterflies 

class ready for their next move into the preschool year.  

 Please note: 

No smoking  

or  

vaping  

on our school 

grounds.  

Butterflies learning  

Wow June has been so busy! Some children are 

starting to visit their new ‘big schools’ and  our parents 

session for school leavers was  well attended as children 

tried out each challenge. In Art week Butterflies tried dif-

ferent art styles including  painting in the style of Jackson 

Pollock and Van Gogh and collage with lines and shapes 

to create our own versions of Mondrian’s art.    

We’ve been watching our caterpillars grow too, but they 

haven't emerged from their cocoons yet!  

 

June  Superstars!  

• Kevin S - joining in with 

lunch club games  

• Maria  - so friendly and kind 

with everyone 

• Wojciech  - joining group 

times so well 

• Annalise  - working on mark-

making with care  

• Yana - asking lots of ques-

tions  

• Felix  - making towers 

in construction. 

 

June 2024 

Holiday dates 

School closes on  

Friday 19th July 

for summer 

break.  

If your child is 

absent please 

ring 01270 

560319 and leave 

a message. 

 Superstars heading 

off to  

primary school: 

 

Parents of children 

leaving for primary 

school are invited to 

join our  

Leavers Celebrations 

 on 17th July  

at 10.45am  or 

2.45pm . 

 

 Please remember sun hats, water 

bottles and sun cream during this 

hotter weather. Our children do play 

outside for part of every session so 

it’s important to protect them.  

Summer is here at last! 

  

Annual Reports are coming out to  

parents next week. Please take the time 

 to read your child’s report and speak to 

 their keyworker if you have any  

questions or comments. 


